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de la Guerra, Sheila

From: D <danielmeisel@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2019 9:38 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Mountain biker in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master
Plan

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors —

I am writing today in support of budgetary funding for a Countywide Recreation Master Plan.

As a resident of Santa Barbara County, I greatly value a healthy lifestyle that includes mountain biking
and outdoor nature-based recreation. Santa Barbara County currently lacks trails designed specifically for
mountain biking or trails appropriate for youth and beginning mountain bikers. Increasing trail access for

cyclists in County Parks and Open Spaces would improve the quality oflife in our community by
providing additional venues for positive outdoor recreation in our public spaces.

Thank you for your consideration.
Respectfully,

Daniel Meisel

Sent from somewhere in the Galaxy



